

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

Monday 8<sup>th</sup> February 2021



This week, Online Safety will be celebrated globally with the theme - **An internet we trust:** exploring reliability in the online world!

Both in school and for online learning, we will be exploring the reliability of what we see and hear online. The internet has an amazing range of information and opportunities online, but we need to know how to separate fact from fiction.

As a parent/carer, you also play a key role in helping you child to stay safe online. Within our newsletter, we outline advice and resources to support you with this - https://sway.office.com/tl9FHSdWUUiHmGL6?ref=email&loc=play

If you have any questions or would like further support with Online Safety, please contact your class teacher via Class Dojo.

Yours sincerely,

Vicky Edge

Computing & Online Safety Lead

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Tel: 0116 278 2142

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk



